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Over 2,000 migrant children might still be separated from families

San Diego, June 9 (RHC)-- In the U.S., more than 2,000 children ripped from their families at the U.S.-
Mexico border might still be separated from their parents, according to a Department of Homeland
Security report. 



The report found nearly 4,000 children were subjected to the Trump administration’s family separation
policy.  A Biden administration task force set up to reunite families has so far reunified just seven
 children.  One political observer said: "Yeah... Seven.  One more than six, but one less than eight."

In related news, CNN is reporting U.S. border agents have been deployed to Cancún, Mexico, to surveil
and detain travelers in the southern coastal city whom they suspect of being asylum seekers headed to
the U.S.

 

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/260183-over-2000-migrant-children-might-still-be-
separated-from-families
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